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CITY OF WINSTON 

TRANSPORTATION SYSTEM PLAN 

Project Advisory Committee (PAC) Meeting #4 

City of Winston TSP Update 

Wednesday, March 29, 2023 – 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. 

Winston Community Center 

440 SE Grape Avenue, Winston, OR 

Notes 

Project Update 

• Project team provided and updated of what work has been completed to-date 

and next steps 

Draft TSP Update Overview 

• Functional Classifications 

o Will recommend in TSP to align the current federal classifications to the 

City’s classifications through a table of comparisons 

• Access spacing requirements recommended are timely and will be helpful 

• The vehicle performance metrics recommended are definitely needed 

• ODOT and the City will coordinate on TIA scoping procedures. 

• ODOT has done internal evaluation of OR 42 / Lookingglass with the resources 

they have and support a detailed study being conducted to identify the 

appropriate change at this intersection. The TSP will recommend this study.  

• OR 42 / Brockway is programmed in the STIP and will be moving forward for 

design. 

• Need disclaimer language under funding section about neither City or ODOT 

being obligated to fund identified projects (check scope for language) 

• SRTS Plan should be done by the end of May that will identify solutions along 

Thompson Ave; the TSP will align with these recommendations 

Draft TM #10 (Amendments and Implementation Measures) Overview 

• Project team provided overview of memorandum. No major comments from 

PAC. 
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Next Steps 

• PAC is invited to attend final Open House here tonight from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. 

• PAC to provide Draft TSP Update and Draft TM #10 review comments to Thomas 

by April 5. 

• Project team will incorporate input received from PAC and Open House into 

Draft TSP Update and Draft TM #10 and present them to the Winston Planning 

Commission in May and City Council in June for adoption consideration. 


